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Emergency repairs to North Tuskawilla Road Complete

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.-The City of Winter Springs announces the completion of repairs to 
Tuskawilla Road near the Winter Springs Town Center.

On Saturday October 14, 2023  crews completed emergency repairs to a broken stormwater line 
that had caused damage to the roadway at North Tuskawilla Road between Tree Swallow Drive 
and Blumberg Boulevard.  

North Tuskawilla Road between Tree Swallow Drive and Blumberg Boulevard has been reopened 
to traffic. 

The City of Winter Springs appreciates the patience and understanding of the community 
during this necessary repair process. 
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